
The North Gower Partnership are Back!  
 

The Spring Term at Llanrhidian Primary School started off with a bang as the “Mad 
Matters Tea Party” topic was launched.  The ferocious storms and the ongoing 
pandemic did not stop us from our core business of learning.  And as we keep 
saying “Learning is so serious, it just has to be fun!”  
 
As the head teacher of this little school I am always so grateful for the staff who, 
despite many daily challenges, keep learning fun!  Children learn best when they are 
motivated, engaged, see the purpose and set themselves high standards of 
achievement.   
 
Our curriculum is driven by 4 purposes, and it is our role to enable our learners to 
develop towards these aspirations.  These purposes are the starting point for our 
planning, as well as our end goal.   

 
We are so fortunate at Llanrhidian, to be part of a cluster of schools called the North 
Gower Partnership.  Together, and with the help of our “Cluster Can Do Kanga”, we 
are building a curriculum that ensures every learner will progress at a pace that suits 
them; will become increasingly effective as a learner; will increase their breadth and 
depth of knowledge; will deepen their understanding of ideas; will grow sophistication 
in their application of skills and will transfer their learning into authentic new contexts.  
No school can do this on their own, which is why our cluster appreciates the need to 
work together, and provide a curriculum that suits the needs and interests of our 
learners.   
 



That’s the serious bit!  But there is plenty of fun too!  As we come out of the 
pandemic we will be picking up the pace of our curriculum design and relaunching 
our fabulous “Kanga”.  So watch this space North Gower!  Because WE ARE 
BACK!!!!!  If you want to see all the fun at Llanrhidian Primary school, just follow us 
on twitter @LlanrhidianP or check out our amazing website.  https://llanrhidian-primary-
school.secure-primarysite.net/ 
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